CoPrY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

6th January, 1939,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the recelpt of your
letter of the 5th instent respecting the s.s."PEARLSTONE",
the contents of which have been noted, snd in reply thereto
1 have to inform you that it will be in order to defer
action in connexion with the Annual Losad Line Survey until
the vessel arrives at the port of repair.

I am,Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Asslistant Secretary.

The Surveyors,

HULL.
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